
WEEK AT A GLANCE 
 

TODAY 10:50am 
2pm 
6:44pm 

Worship 
Nursing Home Outreach 
Sunset 

Sunday, Mar. 10 2am Daylight Savings Time Change(+1hr) 

Monday, Mar.11 7pm Church Board Meeting 
Tuesday, Mar.12 6:30pm 

7pm 
Prayer Meeting 
Money Life Seminar 

Wed. Mar.13 9am MOMs in Prayer and Study 
Thursday, Mar.14 7pm Men’s Basketball 
Friday, Mar. 15 7:51pm Sabbath rest begins 
Saturday, Mar.16 10:50am Worship Service- Harold Buell 

TODAY’S OFFERING FOCUS: 
 

Adventist World Radio 

NEXT SABBATH’S LOOSE 
OFFERING: 

Local Church Budget 

SERVING US TODAY:  
Greeters: 
 

Glen & Kelly Kiekintveld 
Doug Carney 
 

Worship Leader: 
 

Andrew Roderick 

Deacon in Charge: 
 

Bryan Benedict 

PLAN AHEAD:   
Tuesday, Mar.19 6:30pm 

7pm 
Prayer Meeting 
Money Life Seminar 

Wed. Mar.20 9am MOMs in Prayer and Study 

Thursday, Mar.21 7pm Men’s Basketball 

Saturday, Mar.23 10:50am 
12:30pm 
6pm 

Worship Service, Pastor Sean Reed 
Singles’ group luncheon 
Vespers concert, 1-ACCORD 

Friday, Mar.29  7pm Parenting for Eternity 
Saturday, Mar.30 9:20am 

9:45 
10:50 
 
12:30 
2pm 

All Sabbath School in sanctuary 
Separate for Classes 
Worship Service – Claudio, Pamela  
                               Consuegra 
Potluck luncheon 
Parenting for Eternity 
 

Saturday, Apr. 6 6pm Vespers, Strong Tower Radio 
concert 

Saturday, Apr.13 6pm Vespers concert, Lindsay Mills 
   

HOLLAND SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
11279 Ottogan Street, Holland, MI 49423 

Telephone: 616-355-2877 
Office Hours: Tuesday - Thursday 8:30am-12noon 
                         Monday, Friday: Closed  
Church Secretary:  Marilyn Slater 

LAO SEVENTH-DAY ADVENTIST CHURCH 
3984 N. 168th Avenue, Holland, MI 49424 

Telephone: 616-550-8889 
 

Email: 
Holland.adventist@gmail.com 
 

Website: www.hollandadventist.org 

Pastor, Sean Reed .……….……………..616-377-9460 
Email: sreed@misda.church 

Head Elder, Harold Buell ………..………………616-283-1565 
Head Deacon, Jeff Bergman ………..………………517-414-2544 
Head Deaconess, Marilyn Slater …………..……………909-810-7888 
Clerk, Anita Buell ………..………………616-283-0486 
Personal Ministries Leader, Sharon Isaac ………..………………240-893-9393 
Pathfinder Director, Kelly Slikkers             ………………………. 616-335-3874 
Adventurers Leader, Paul Olsen                 …….………………….616-836-9162 
Holland Adventist Academy(HAA)          …….…………………..616-396-5941 
   Principal, Jim Hundertmark          ………………………..616-368-7516 
Email: HollandAdventistAcademy@misda.org 
Website: http://hollandadventistacademy.org 

FEBRUARY 2019 FINANCIAL (Month to date Totals) 
Tithe: $48,148 
World Budget: $1,848 
MAP: $1,647 
Combined Budget: $16,099 
Combined Budget Needed Each Month:                                        $21,393 
Combined Budget Short This Month: $5,294 
Combined Budget Short Year to Date: $14,878 
Total Building Fund Loan $649,066 
Received Year to date School Building Fund 
  February 2019 

$9,984 
$5481 

March 2019 FINANCIAL (Month to date Totals) 
Tithe: $18,355 
World Budget: $665 
MAP: $625 
Combined Budget: $5,751 
Please remember your commitment to the Building Fund each month. 

Thank you for your Faithfulness 

 

 
 

Holland Seventh-day Adventist Church 
March 9, 2019 

 

SABBATH SCHOOL  

9:30am Lesson Study:   “God’s Everlasting Gospel”                     

WORSHIP SERVICE 10:50 AM 
 

We Come to Worship 
 Prelude Emma Fenwick 
Opening Song Praise Team & Congregation 
 Prayer and Welcome Pastor Sean Reed 
 Announcements Charles Isaac-Samuel 
 Church Alive 
  

 

We Receive Him Through 
Songs of Praise Praise Team & Congregation 
Morning Prayer Charles Isaac-Samuel 
Call for Offering & Prayer Harold Buell 
 Offertory Chase Slikkers 
*Children’s Story Lauren Fenwick 
Traveling Music Chase Slikkers 
Song of Preparation  Worship Team & Congregation  

Scripture                         Luke 2:39-40 

Sermon       “Lessons from the Workbench”    Pastor Sean Reed 
 
We Depart to Serve Him 
Closing Song              “Trust and Obey”                     Hymn No. 590 
Benediction Pastor Sean Reed 

Postlude Emma Fenwick 
 
*The Lamb’s Offering Supports our MANNA Fund 

 
 
 

http://hollandadventistacademy.org/


ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

PRAY ONE FOR ANOTHER 

Jim Welton - in the hospital 

Abbi Pittman - health Issues  

Conner (Deb Peshka’s grandson) - health 

Deb Peshka - health Issues 

Pastor Gene Hall - health 

Janie Harris – recovery from heart surgery 

Ken Stubbs - health Issues 

Millie Braun - health issues 

Jerry & Judy Prins - health issues 

Pam Loew - recovering from surgery 

Kelly Kiekintveld – recovery, knee replacement surgery  

Rob Shepard & family, Loss of Rob’s Father, Thomas Shepard 

Carol, Marilyn Slater’s cousin, recovery from back surgery 

Our Families 

Our students and teachers 

Requests in the Holland Prayer Book       

   

“Health, Happiness & Habits.”  Daily radio broadcast, 

11:55am, Monday-Friday, WHTC (1450 AM), Dr. Tom Burns. 

Tell a Friend. 

 

Thank you for your financial support of Strong Tower Radio.  

Please send all donations directly to Strong Tower Radio, P.O. 

Box 567, Cadillac, MI 49601 

 

BibleStudy.com for a good Bible Study 

  

Paper Gator is hungry-container located in the parking lot! 

HAA School fund raiser.  What to give:  newspapers, catalogs, 

magazines, office/school paper, junk mail, telephone books, 

hard/soft cover books, notebooks, workbooks. (NO cardboard, 

glass, metal, plastic, other trash). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a blessed Sabbath when visitors join us!  May your 

time with us bring you closer to our Lord and Savior, Jesus 

Christ.  We look forward to a return visit.   

 

Today, Nursing Home Outreach, 2pm.  Please join us.  

  

Camp Meeting registration started March 1, 12:01 AM and 

ends March 15, 7:00 PM. Be sure to access the link and register 

during the registration period. Bear in mind that space is limited. 

See you there!  https://www.misda.org. 

 

Parenting for Eternity, Friday & Sabbath March 29 &30 with 

Drs. Claudio & Pamela Consuegra, Family Ministry Directors, 

North American Division. Weekend Schedule information in the 

Flyer. 

(Quiet activities available for kids in the main meetings during 

all sessions. Separate Children’s activities provided for  

ages 1-10). 

Friday, March 29, 7pm, Helping Your Kids Develop a Moral 

Compass  

Sabbath, March 30, 9:30am, Disconnecting in Order to 

Connect 

10:50am, The Best Gift 

12:30pm, Fellowship Lunch, Haystack/taco salad (bring 

toppings to share. 

2pm, Using Biblical Principles of Parenting & 

Grandparenting as Evangelistic Opportunities 

 

 Strong Tower Radio Vespers:  On Sabbath, April 6, Strong 

Tower Radio will host a vespers program at our church.  Their 

“Old Time Radio Variety Hour” will include the STR Quartet 

and other musicians, some from our own church and likely from 

the school.  The program will be recorded and subsequently 

aired on STR’s network of radio stations. 

  

Women’s Retreat at Camp Au Sable: REGISTRATION IS 

FULL.   

Book of the Month: Beaten almost to death, thrown into the 

street, kicked out of the family forever-all because of his new 

faith. Author Joseph Kidder was found by God on the streets of 

Baghdad. The book "Out of Babylon" reveals how a divine 

appointment changed his life forever. For information on how to 

obtain this book at a reduced price see Ken Stubbs. Church code 

of 44090.  

 

Shut ins:  Our Shut-In list is expanding and we could use more 

help with visitation.  Also, if you know of an older person or 

couple who could use some help around the house or in the yard 

please let the School office know so they can pass the 

information on to the teacher(s) who might have students who 

can help. 

 

Thank you, Blood Drive.  We had a great turn out at the Blood 

Drive, and I wanted to say thank you to all those who came out 

and attempted to donate! I believe our final numbers were 34 

donation attempts with 29 donations. We blew our expectation 

of 15 right out of the water! Three people gave a double 

donation! You truly have made the difference to folks who are in 

very trying stages of life. So many in our own congregation can 

say “thank you” to blood donors like you for the life-saving 

treatments they have received. --a personal “Thank you!” from 

my family and the Pittman’s--as we have been personally 

blessed from generous donors such as yourselves.  Charles 

 

Receive the Weekly Church Update and Church Recap 

emails:  Are you receiving the weekly emails with the latest 

news and information from your church?  If not, please provide 

your current email to the church office.  These weekly emails 

often contain important information not included in the 

bulletin.   

TEAR OFF and Place in Offering Plate 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

NAME: ___________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL:  ___________________________________________ 

 

 

https://www.misda.org/

